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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

Helston Town Council’s Play and Young People Committee is very pleased to 

announce that it will shortly be holding consultation events about the installation of 

new play equipment in the Carey Parc play area.   Town Councillors will be setting up 

photographic displays of play equipment in a gazebo at Carey Parc play area on 

Saturday 27
th

 October between 11.00 and 14.00.   Squash and biscuits will be 

available.  We are all looking forward to meeting members of the public from a wide 

area to give their views on the play equipment that could be installed.  Copies of the 

displays will be on view in the Corn Exchange from Monday 22
nd

 October.   We will 

also be asking pupils of Parc Eglos School to make comments on the play equipment 

that they would like to see installed.   Members of the public will be encouraged to 

express their opinions and to vote on the equipment displayed.  Should you wish to 

write to the Council about this new initiative please address your comments to the 

Deputy Mayor, Councillor Mike Thomas, Chairman of the Play and Young People 

Committee via Helston Town Council, The Guildhall, Helston.  
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